
 

St. Patrick/St. Clement Parish 
West Albany 

419 W Lyon Ave 
Lake City, MN 55041 

November 21, 2021 – Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the 
Universe 

 
 

 

Father Matthew Fasnacht 

   Office: (651) 345-4134 
   Rectory: (651) 448 8541 
   Email:  frfasnacht@acegroup.cc 

   Deacon David Dose 

      Home: (651) 345-2439 
 

Mass Schedule   

St. Patrick - West Albany   
 Sunday - 8:00 a.m. 

      Confessions – 7:30 a.m. 
St. Mary of the Lake - Lake City 

   Saturday - 5:00 p.m.  
   Sunday - 10:00 a.m. 

Confession available before weekday 
Masses at St Mary’s 8:20 – 8:50 am 
Web Site:  stpatrickswestalbany.org 

Facebook Page: stpatrickswestalbany  

Kendra Walker:  Director of Faith Formation 

   Hall/Office: (507) 753-2424 
   Cell: (651) 448-0177      
 Email: kendrawalker.faithformation@gmail.com   

MISSION STATEMENT:  To use our resources, wisdom, 
and energy to empower and encourage parish families 
and surrounding communities so that people see Christ 
in our works and commitment to make our parishes 
thrive and grow and to share our faith with others. 

   Bulletin Items Contact:  Becky Lukes 
   30436 Hwy 60, Millville MN 55957 
   Cell: 507-990-6657 – please leave a message 
   Email:  westalbanybulletin@gmail.com 

1.  Please send any bulletin items to westalbanybulletin@gmail.com by 10 am Thursday. 
2. All Document bulletin items need to be in Word format so it can be copy/cut and paste into the 
bulletin.  No photo copies of items, please.  Typed content in the body of an email is OK, just so it can be 
copied/pasted into the bulletin. 

Pastoral Care of the Sick 
Parishioners who are homebound and who wish to receive a pastoral  
visit should contact Father.  Persons who are seriously ill or who are anticipating 
surgery should make arrangements for the Sacrament of Anointing. 

R.C.I.A. 
Individuals who wish to learn more about the Catholic Faith are  
invited to consider our Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults program.   
You are welcome to contact Dave and Ann Marie Dose at (651) 345-2439. 

Baptism Preparation 
Parents requesting the sacrament of Baptism should call the St. Mary Parish 
office -651-345-4134 

Prayer Chain 
To add a request to the prayer chain please contact Kim Stelling at 
stelling.kimberly@mayo.edu 

Marriage Preparation   
Couples should contact the priest at least six months prior to the 
proposed wedding date to discuss the marriage preparation program. 

Hall Rent    
Parish members may rent St Patrick’s Community Center.  For prices and to reserve 
the hall, contact Meg Sprick at 651-345-4804. 

New Parishioner Signup 
If you are interested in becoming a member or would like more    information 
about our St Patrick's Parish Family, please see Dennis Makoutz at church or 
contact him at 507-798-2518 or email address makoutz.dennis@gmail.com 

Sharing Sunshine 
Please contact Louann Fieck, 507-259-5824, if you know of any parish member or 
person in the community that would benefit from a get-well wish, some 
encouraging words, or even just a simple personal note from the parish.   
Sharing Sunshine is in need of more ‘Thinking of You’ cards. 

FATHER FASNACHT’S 10:00 AM SUNDAY MASS WILL BE LIVE STREAMED ON HIS YOUTUBE CHANNEL.  

Adult Faith Formation Talks: 
 
Upcoming teachings on different aspects of the Catholic faith.  All adults and 
High School students are invited to come: 
Nov 23, Tuesday 6:30 pm @ St Marys – The Anti-Christ.  Who is this biblical 
character? 
Nov 30, Tuesday 6:30 pm @ St Marys – The Scapular.  Teaching along with 
the rite of investment 
Dec 14, Tuesday @ St Patricks – Eucharistic Miracles    

 
Christmas Giving Tree: 

Please take a few tags to help purchase gifts for 20 local 
kids in need this Christmas season.  Please keep the tag 
and return it with the wrapped gift, as I use these for 
identification purposes.   
Please return the gifts to church by Sunday December 5.   
If you have questions please contact Emily Dohrn at  
507-272-7679 or edohrn@hved.org                         Thank you – Emily Dohrn 

   

Bulletin Prayer Requests 
  

If there is anyone you would like us to pray for and put in the 
bulletin, please call Becky Lukes at 507-990-6657 or send an 
email. 

 Please pray for a young woman diagnosed with an eating disorder, 
that she will seek out and follow medical recommendations 

 Please pray for Angela Harmon’s friend Darin.  A large mass was 
found on the right side of his brain.  They will know in a couple of 
weeks if they can operate on it or not.  

 Please pray for Ginny and Todd who are recovering from Covid, and 
Josh who is currently fighting the virus in the hospital.   Also pray for 
Josh’s wife who is home with their 3 children 

 Please pray for Connie Dailey and Chris McNallan that their 
surgeries were successful and their recovery is uneventful 

 

St Patrick’s Financial Updates 
Collections 11/14/21 

 
Plate                                              $  129 
Envelope                                       $  675 
Building Fund                                $    18 
 

 
Please welcome two new members of  

our parish family 
 

Briella Ann Mish, daughter of Anna Marie Stevenson 
and Dylon Mish, baptized Sunday Nov 7th at St Patrick’s  
 

and  
 

Grant William Ryan, son of Sophia (Krusmark) Ryan 
and Cody Ryan, baptized Friday Nov 12 at St Patrick’s 
 
May God bless you, and hold you safely in his hands. 

 
 
 
 

Trivia Time! 
(the answer can be found somewhere in the bulletin) 

 
The ‘Angelus’ is traditionally said when?  
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 Pastor’s Corner 
              

“Jesus said to his disciples, “Do you believe now? Behold, the hour is 
coming and has arrived when each of you will be scattered to his own 
home and you will leave me alone. But I am not alone, because the Father 
is with me. I have told you this so that you might have peace in me. In the 
world you will have trouble, but take courage, I have conquered the 
world.” Jn 16:31-33 
 
Thanksgiving Day is a great time to pause and give thanks to God for all His 
blessings. It is a time to reflect on how amazingly good God is to us and be 
grateful. With all the problems in the world it is easy to fall into a spirit of 
discouragement. The Devil tries to discourage us by lying to us and telling us 
that life is bad, God is not trustworthy and we are forgotten and alone. 
 
One critical habit to practice is that of thanking God and others every day. We 
should count our blessings every day and turn to the Lord in prayer with 
gratitude in our hearts. It is important to carry out this habit daily, even when we 
don’t feel like it. We should thank God for big and little things. “Thank you Lord 
for dying for me on the cross. Thank you for my friends and family, etc.” When 
we start thanking God, we start to realize the truth, that life is good, God is 
good and we are blessed. Then joy begins to enter into our hearts. 

God bless, Fr. Fasnacht 
 

 
Advent Penance Service will be on 

Sunday November 28 at St Mary of the 
Lake in Lake City.  3:00 pm 

 

 

 
Today, November 21, we celebrate the Rite of Sending 
for our confirmation students, who will be confirmed 
Saturday, December 4 at St. Mary's in Lake City: 
Rylie Sexton, Hayden Poncelot, Will Ryan, Stevie 
Jostock, and Keegan Ryan. 
Please keep them in your prayers 

 

 
Answer to this week’s triva question:   6 a.m. – Noon – 6 p.m. 

 
The ‘Angelus’ recalls the Annunciation of the Blessed Virgin and the 
Incarnation of Our Lord.  In times past the Angelus bells could be heard three 
times a day, and people everywhere would stop to pray.  
 

  
Theilman Mass:  
Fr. Fasnacht will celebrate mass at St Joseph in 

Theilman on November 24 at 6:30 pm.   
 

" THANK YOU "  FOR YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS / DONATIONS - 
-  TIME OF COVID 

 
The last 16 to 20 months have been challenging in dealing with the conditions 
related to COVID.  As you may recall,  this time last year there was a plea to 
help resolve a budget shortfall.  The entire St Patrick's parish family 
responded with outstanding results in achieving the goal that was set. Thus a 
huge "THANK YOU " for your support in helping our parish family through this 
difficult expense challenge.  You have continued to contribute to keep the 
parish viable and help with paying all our expenses since that plea. Your 
donations are truly appreciated. Also, as you have observed at Mass, we 
have recently started having the ushers take up the collections again and 
getting back to the new normal for handling the contributions. Please continue 
to use the baskets for the collections at Mass. THANK YOU again for your 
support for our parish family. 
 

  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

   

Mass Schedule: 
Sunday November 21 8:00 a.m. – Cal & Wanda Fieck + 
Sunday November 28 8:00 a.m. – Harry R & David S + 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:  Tuesday 4:00 – 5:00 p.m. at St. Patrick Church  
HOUR OF MERCY PRAYER, ROSARY, CHAPLET, STATIONS OF THE CROSS:  Thursday from 3:00 – 4:00 p.m.  
 
Lector    
November 21 – Lector: Judy Kottschade  Server: Elliott Lukes  Ushers: Don Sexton & Gary Timm  Gift Bearers: Marv & Linda Hofschulte 
November 28 – Lector: Dianne Johnson  Server: Helen Sexton  Ushers: Jerry Ott & Leonard VanHouten  Gift Bearers: Merrilea Smith & Louann Fieck 
December 5 – Lector: Louann Fieck Server: Cooper Meyer Ushers: Jim Evers & Paul Kottschade  Gift Bearers: Rosy Krier & Kay Blattner 
 


